Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: accommodation for asylum seekers
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
The Home Office, rather than local authorities, provides asylum support, including accommodation, to asylum seekers who do not have any other way of supporting themselves.

 

In the following years –

1 January 2020-31 December 2020;

1 January 2021-31 December 2021;

1 January 2022-31 December 2022;

1 January 2023-31 December 2023;

1 January 2024-31 December 2024;

or the fiscal years, or in whichever way you collect the figures: 
1. how many asylum seekers have you housed in either private or council owned homes which the Home Office has funded?
Answer:
None. The Council does not house any asylum seekers. The Council does not have any involvement in the provision of accommodation for asylum seekers. 

2. what is the revenue earned by Leicester City Council? 
Not applicable

3. how is that money used?
Not applicable

Please break these down into private and council properties in their respective years. 
Please break these down into their countries of origin in the respective years.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
